San Miguel Joint Union School District

Management Plan for Asbestos
Annual AHERA Notification

Date: August 18, 2014
From: Jan Lynch, Director of MOT
To: Parents, Guardians, and all Employees

Subject: Inspection Notification

According to Title 40 CFR Part 763 Subsection E of the Asbestos Hazard
Emergency Response Act (AHERA), the San Miguel Joint Union School
District is required to inform you that:

e A copy of the SMJUSD AHERA Management Plan is available for
your inspection at our District Office at 1601 “L” Street, San Miguel,
California.

e This management plan contains information regarding inspections, re-
inspections, and post-response action activities of asbestos-containing
building materials.

e All asbestos-containing building materials remain in good condition
and will continue to be inspected per the Environmental Protection
Act (EPA) guidelines.



